
Houston, TX 

 

An employee reported to us that they tested positive for COVID-19 on 10/22/20.  The employee last worked 

prior to the test on 10/21/20.  

 

We closed the facility on 10/22/20 at 8:00 PM to clean and disinfect as per CDC guidelines. 

 

We re-opened on 10/24/20 at 7:00 AM after thoroughly cleaning and disinfecting the facility as per CDC 

guidelines. 

 


